
Grange Gifts $1,000 to Local Fire Company 

  

 

Millerstown Fire Chief Chris Foose, above, spoke at Perry Valley Grange's April 

2018 meeting on the challenges facing local emergency services providers - 

recruiting volunteers, extensive training requirements, liability concerns, and fund 

raising issues.   Perry Valley Grange responded to the financial need by donating 

$1,000 to the Fire Company.    

 


